
 
 
December 2005 
 
Dear Friends of Hartstone Bible Camp, 
 
I want to thank you for your continued support of the Hartstone Bible Camp ministry. 
Our mission is clear: 
 
“Strengthening traditional family values and enhancing church unity by 
providing a natural environment where the work of the Holy Spirit will 
change lives for the glory of God.” 
 
Many of you have been our guests or volunteers during the past year and have 
experienced the magnificent way God has blessed the camp. Volunteers have contributed 
their personal talents and energy in countless hours of service to hundreds of camp 
families. The improvements are visible and will continue as God faithfully provides.  
 
Please pray that this ministry continues strengthen traditional family values. Your 
contribution will further the Lords work as lives are changed for the glory of God.   
 
In His service, 
 
 
Stan Walker 
Director 
 
Exciting News Flash: Hartstone Bible Camp will be the featured cover article in the 
January/February issue of InSite magazine, a publication of Christian Camping and 
Conference Association. You can read the entire article at: 
 
*    *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *    
 
Please send your tax-deductible contribution to: Hartstone Bible Camp 
                                                                              PO Box 221 
                                                                              Ukiah, CA 95482 
 
My/our gift is:    ___$15   ___$25   ___$50   ___$100   ___$125   ___$250   ___Other 
 
Please bill our:    ___MasterCard                     ___Visa                    ___Discover 
 
Card #____________________________Exp._________Phone___________________ 
 
Signature:______________________________ 
 
             


